

RESIDENTIAL CARE FACILITY OR GROUP HOME

THE CITY OF HAMILTON WANTS TO HEAR FROM YOU!

Residential care facilities and group homes are permitted in many residential areas in Hamilton. Updated City of Hamilton Zoning By-law regulations are being proposed to ensure these regulations are the same for all residential areas.

HAVE YOUR SAY!

The City of Hamilton wants to know your opinion on a number of options before implementing the Zoning By-law changes and has launched an online consultation process from August 19, 2019 to September 27, 2019.

The City of Hamilton is looking for your thoughts and opinions on the following regulations:

- · The location and capacity of these facilities in residential areas
- The need for a separation distance between facilities in residential areas
- · The provision of counselling within these facilities

REVIEW THE DRAFT DISCUSSION PAPER

The Discussion Paper outlines the different Zoning By-law regulations and options to consider, including a list of the preliminary recommendations. You can send comments to the City by email, mail or use the on-line form.

www.hamilton.ca/residentialzoning residentialzoning@hamilton.ca

